
To whom it may concern,

I write to give my strong support for the Pittwater Market at the RSL to open for an hour earlier. 
I have been told by friends that their elderly relatives can’t make it to the market to do their 
weekly shop and make it to church on time. This problem would be solved if the market could 
start trading an hour earlier.

Kind regards,
Amanda Choularton. 
--
Amanda Choularton 
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